City of Laredo
Purchasing Division
Renewal Notice

June 24, 2024

Mr. Ronit Feifer

Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld LLP.
2001 K Street, NW.

Washington, D.C. 20006

RE: Contract FY23-062 Federal Legislative & Lobbying Consulting Services
Contract FY23-062 Extension |

Dear Mr. Feiter:

This letter is a formal request by the City of Laredo to extend contract FY23-062 Federal Legislative &
Lobbying Consulting Services for one additional year. This is the first of three extension periods.

Please indicate your desire to request a contract extension. Should your company desire a contract
extension, it is expressly, understood by the parties that any such extension of this contract is entirely
revocable at the City’s discretion and is contingent upon the agreement and acceptance by the City
Council.

If there are any questions regarding this renewal extension, please feel free to call me at (956) 794-1733.
Sincerely,
Enrique Aldape Il

Interim Purchasing Agent
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Date: June 25, 2024
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